
 

Addendum 3 to Town of Callahan, Florida Design Build 

Project 
 
 
 
 

Revision to Design Criteria Package: 

The scope of work:  

 

1.0 Project Overview, will no longer include installation of 2 rail spurs 
(switches), one for CSX Transportation and one for Norfolk 
Southern Railway. 

2.0 Coordination with both CSX Transportation and Norfolk Southern 
Railway for the design and permitting of the two rail spurs is no 
longer a requirement. 

3.4 Rail Spur Switches is deleted in its entirety.  

5.3 Rail Spur Switches is deleted in its entirety. 

  

This revision is made necessary because the end user did not    
comprehend the Railroads requirements that have to be in place before 
spurs and switches may be installed. 
 

Information Sharing: 

We are expecting information from the Site Plan that is being 

completed shortly that may help in your design, for example Geo-

Tech of the terminus of the lines and the water tower and lift station. If 

you wish to receive this information, please register an email address 

with Mike Williams at pwd@townofcallahan-fl.gov and he will forward 

to you when he receives it. 

 

 
 
 

Please monitor the Town website townofcallahan-fl.gov for 

further addendums 
 

Questions should be addressed pwd@townofcallahan­ 
fl.gov 

mailto:pwd@townofcallahan-fl.gov

